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Newsletter #21                      Feb. 7, 2025 

Date Upcoming Events 
Feb. 10 Pro-D Day (students not in attendance) 
Feb. 14 PAC Treat Day (Gourmet Donuts) 
Feb. 17 Family Day (Schools Closed) 
Feb. 18 Movie Night 
Feb. 19 PAC Meeting 
Feb. 24 Learning Update Prep/Design & Assessment Day 

(students not in attendance) 
Mar. 5 2 Hour Early Dismissal 
Mar. 6 Student Inclusive Conferences (Instructional Day 

only for students and families during their 20 
minute scheduled appointment) 

 

This Month in the Arts - February 2025 
  

The Arts are alive and well in Langley schools! Please check out the poster at the 
link below for a quick glance and overview of all of the amazing Arts events and 
activities happening across schools in the Langley School District in February! 

  
This Month in the Arts Poster - February.pdf 

 

 
Virtual Family Math Day - February 22, 2025 

  
The Department of Curriculum and Pedagogy in the Faculty of Education at UBC 
is hosting a virtual Family Math Fair on Saturday, February 22nd from 10am - 
11:30am. UBC Faculty of Education Graduate Students and Teacher Candidates 
will engage students, teachers and parents in Hands-On, Minds-On Math 
Activities for all ages. Click on the link to the poster below for more information. 

  
Family Math Day Virtual - Poster 2025 v.2_compressed.pdf 

https://gordongreenwood.sd35.bc.ca/
https://langleyschoolsca-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/gkozlovic_sd35_bc_ca/Ebqk34vrAC1IovtXyM2lpZUB6gU0kWFkEu3DYMYzXTGc5Q?e=QwTX9f
https://langleyschoolsca-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/gkozlovic_sd35_bc_ca/EVwjVwhEXPFHqsSVvniPJFABIc6887PkFl6BnKr-TYEz4Q?e=Kz1tTJ


                 

 
 
Fraser Heatlh Online Resource: 

 
 
It’s that time of year when we see a rise in illnesses impacting students and 
staff in our school. We are hearing from families about colds, respiratory 
illnesses, and stomach bugs circulating in our community. As a reminder to 
help keep our school community healthy and well, we are sharing this online 
resource from our community partner Fraser Health. Here you will find 
information about protecting your child from communicable diseases and 
managing their illnesses: https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-
z/school-health/illness-and-immunizations/illness-in-the-classroom 

 
Open Parachute Virtual Parent Night Presentations  
  

The Ministry of Education and Child Care, in partnership with adolescent clinical 
psychologist Dr. Hayley Watson from Open Parachute, will host three, free 
virtual sessions for parents, guardians and caregivers that will focus on practical 
skills you can teach your child and youth (ages 0-19) to prevent substance use 
and mental health needs. These sessions will build on a previous presentation, 
which focused on practical conversation tools for speaking about substance use 
prevention with your children/youth. The previous session is not a pre-requisite 
for this session.  

  
Key takeaways for participants during this session:  

• Learn the factors that lead to substance use and mental health needs from a 
trauma-informed lens  

• Focus on prevention rather than intervention/response  
• Applies to parents, guardians and caregivers of all age groups (youth aged 

0-5, 6-10, and 11-18)  
• Learn ways that these skills can be applied to yourself and the rest of your 

family to support the mental health of parents, guardians and caregivers  
  
Participants must register in advance. Session dates are:  

• February 20, 6:00-7:30 pm PST  
• February 25, 6:00-7:30 pm PST  
• February 26, 6:00-7:30 pm PST  

https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-z/school-health/illness-and-immunizations/illness-in-the-classroom
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-z/school-health/illness-and-immunizations/illness-in-the-classroom
https://www.openparachute.ca/
https://vimeo.com/915381309?share=copy
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/substance-use-prevention-part-2-mental-health-decision-making-tickets-1145788647689?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/substance-use-prevention-part-2-mental-health-decision-making-tickets-1203722810329?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/substance-use-prevention-part-2-mental-health-decision-making-tickets-1203728517399?aff=oddtdtcreator


  
Please share this information within your school community to reach parents, 
guardians, and caregivers of all ages.  

  
If you have any questions, please email the Mental Health and Substance Use 
team at educ.mentalhealth@gov.bc.ca.  
 
 

  
Y-Minds: FREE Program for Teens, Youth, and Adults 
 
  

Y Mind is a FREE seven-week group program for teens, youth, or adults who are 
managing mild-to-moderate anxiety, stress, or worry. Two facilitators guide the 
group through evidence-based coping strategies based on Acceptance and 
Commitment Therapy (ACT), mindfulness, and self-compassion. Group sizes are 
kept small, with 8 to 12 participants per group to facilitate peer support and 
connection. 

  
Participants may self-refer, no diagnosis of anxiety is needed, and you do not 
need to be a YMCA member. All Y Mind Teen and Y Mind Youth participants 
receive a free YMCA membership for up to 14 weeks, including 10 free guest 
passes to bring a friend to the Y.   
 
To join Y Mind, you must first register for an information session where you will 
meet the group facilitators and complete an intake for the program. Spaces are 
limited, so inquire ASAP to guarantee your spot at an information session. 

  
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=snyDnhYL3E2wNR
Me5Joq_bfrfMlzExBJnS5Hx4AQGFdUM0gzRjg5SjhLMDMzRzlZRVdDU1FWS
EQxUyQlQCN0PWcu&route=shorturl  

 
 
 
Kindergarten Registration 2025 

 
Kindergarten registration across the Langley School District runs January 6, 2025 – 
February 18, 2025. If your child will be five years old by December 31, 2025, you 
will be able to register your child online. Information about required documents 

mailto:educ.mentalhealth@gov.bc.ca
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=snyDnhYL3E2wNRMe5Joq_bfrfMlzExBJnS5Hx4AQGFdUM0gzRjg5SjhLMDMzRzlZRVdDU1FWSEQxUyQlQCN0PWcu&route=shorturl
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=snyDnhYL3E2wNRMe5Joq_bfrfMlzExBJnS5Hx4AQGFdUM0gzRjg5SjhLMDMzRzlZRVdDU1FWSEQxUyQlQCN0PWcu&route=shorturl
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=snyDnhYL3E2wNRMe5Joq_bfrfMlzExBJnS5Hx4AQGFdUM0gzRjg5SjhLMDMzRzlZRVdDU1FWSEQxUyQlQCN0PWcu&route=shorturl


and instructions is available online and will also be posted on catchment school 
websites in January. For information, please visit the District webpage here. To 
learn more about Kindergarten in the Langley School District, read our brochure 
here.                                     

                                     

                                                              

Information About School Status During Inclement Weather 
 

Snow closures and power outages are an annual occurrence in the Langley School 
District. So, where do you go to get information about the status of schools during 
periods of inclement weather? If you are able to access the internet via computer 
or smartphone, current information about Langley schools can be accessed on all 
school websites or www.sd35.bc.ca. Updates are also posted to X (formerly 
Twitter) @LangleySchools and Facebook at 
www.facebook.com/langleyschooldistrict. If you don't have internet connectivity 
but your phone is working, call a relative or friend in an area that has not been 
affected by the storm and ask them to check the district website for you. Local 
radio stations are also informed of school status in Langley. Tune in to CKWX 
1130AM, CKNW 980AM, Country Radio 107.1FM, Pulse 107.7 or CBC 690AM or 
88.1FM for updates. 
  
Please note that Langley District schools are all considered 'open' until a decision 
to close is required. Decisions on school closures are usually made by 6:30am. As 
always, it is a parent's decision whether to send their child to school based on 
safety and individual circumstances. If you feel it is unsafe for you or your child to 
travel to or attend an open school for any reason, please keep your child home and 
report an absence to the school. 

 

Emergency Preparedness, Power Outages, and School Closures 

With storm season upon us, the District is reminding families about procedures 
during emergencies such as power outages. The District will post important 
information on school and District websites as well as on social media channels. 
The District may also send special instructions in emails and text messages (for 
those that opt-in) via SchoolMessenger. In the event of power outages, schools 

https://www.sd35.bc.ca/students-parents/registration-2/registration/
https://www.sd35.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2021/01/KindergartenFlyerFinalDec2021.pdf
http://www.sd35.bc.ca/
http://www.facebook.com/langleyschooldistrict


have an emergency phone line operational. Please avoid calling the school unless 
it is an emergency as this ties up the phone line. 

 As per the District’s procedures, schools in the District may be closed to students by 
the Superintendent for weather related emergencies such as power outages or 
other causes related to health and safety. The decision to close a school due to a 
power outage is based on many considerations including expected power 
restoration time, operational emergency lighting, access to water and washrooms, 
among other factors. As always, it is a parent’s decision whether to send their child 
to school (or keep their child at school) based on safety and individual 
circumstances. If you feel it is unsafe for you or your child to travel to or attend an 
open school for any reason, please keep your child home and report an absence to 
the school. For more information on school status information, read here.  

 The District thanks students, families and staff for their cooperation during recent 
power outages impacting schools. 

 

Student Inclusive Conference Family Reflection Sheet 

 

Dear families 

You will be receiving the family reflection sheet for your child’s student inclusive 
conference next week.  Please check your child's agenda and backpack when they are sent 
out at the end of next week. Please fill out the reflection sheet and hand it into your child’s 
classroom teacher by February 21st.  This will help provide important information for our 
classroom teachers to include in the student inclusive conferences, which can be scheduled 
by school appointment online. The scheduling window will open February 13th at 3:00PM 
and close February 21st at 3:00PM. The appointment window will be from February 24th  
until March 6th . A link will be sent out next week to you. 

 

• March 5th is 2-hour early dismissal for student inclusive conferences. 
• March 6th is an instructional day for student inclusive conference. Students do not 

attend unless it is during your scheduled 20 minute block with your child. 

 

 

https://www.sd35.bc.ca/news-events/school-status-alerts/


 
Langley DPAC Parent/Caregiver Education - Langley DPAC is presenting Hannah 
Beach - Anxious, Aggressive and Shut Down Kids: Practical Strategies for Change 
Registration is required, Free event.REGISTER HERE 
 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.ca%2Fe%2Fanxious-aggressive-and-shut-down-kids-practical-strategies-for-change-tickets-1100639946709%3Faff%3Defbevent%26fbclid%3DIwY2xjawHyIdBleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHXwcb6pmGCxDanY7S3GN78zLS-LzSUa9v18Zet8befld0i0KxFtzVHKSDQ_aem_ez00Pm_5mfpKZZtyWGTLOw&data=05%7C02%7Cajoo%40sd35.bc.ca%7C47ff3ddb121449a6022308dd37184c7e%7Cfcabfaaef80a4f74b6a7ba15c2a4bb24%7C0%7C0%7C638727299718182575%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C60000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nYPNG2FSynzit%2FOBWPrHIRbSq5Vsz0aDbGV%2BJlhgcDE%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 



                    

 

                                                                                         



 

 
 

https://fevo-enterprise.com/group/Gordongreenwood




 



 
 
 
 



 

PAC NEWS 

 PAC EXECUTIVE       
President             - Danielle Chretien                 ggepac@hotmail.com 

Vice President     - Rhea Fedorchuk                                                           

Treasurer             - Justine Trenholm                                                

Secretary             - Elaine Happer 

Hot Lunch            - Margaret Holden  ggepachotlunch@hotmail.com                        

DPAC                    

Next PAC Meeting – February 19, 6:30 PM in the library  

PAC Facebook Link:  https://www.facebook.com/groups/252372494939238 

Note: Payments made to MunchaLunch will appear as "GORDONGREENWOOD 
VANCOUVER BC" on your credit card statement. Please do not reject this payment as 
you could incur more fees. 

 

mailto:ggepac@hotmail.com
mailto:ggepachotlunch@hotmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/252372494939238
https://ggeelem.wixsite.com/gge-pac

